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“The Voice of the Church When the Most Vulnerable Hurts”

Bishop Wesley Yohanna of The United
Methodist Church in Nigeria and the head
of the denomination’s international mission
agency have joined in an appeal for prayers
for the safe return of an estimated group of
over 200 girls who were kidnapped from

their government secondary school in

BORNO :
CHIBOK!
Chibok, Ni- NIGERIA
geria. The
School girls
have been
missing since the April 14th, 2014,

abduction by a radical Islamic extrem-

You are invited to a luncheon
October 21, 2014 @ 11:30 a.m. ist group. Fifty seven girls managed
Featuring Bishop John Wesley Yohanna o escaped.
Asbury North UMC 1586 Clifton Ave.

Columbus, Obio

& =

RSVP asburynorthumc@aol.com or 614-258-8154 or don.wilsonpastor@aol.com




